
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
 

State Bar of Wisconsin Statement Regarding the Arrest of 
Milwaukee County Circuit Court Judge Hannah Dugan 

 
    "The leadership of the State Bar of Wisconsin is deeply concerned about the arrest of  
    Milwaukee Circuit Court Judge Hannah Dugan. We will continue to monitor the 
    situation as we try to understand all of the facts surrounding this action." 
 
     Joe Forward 
     Communications Director 
     State Bar of Wisconsin 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


